## Dear traveler currently in Puerto Rico:

Puerto Rico has decided to take a firm stance to keep you, our people and our beautiful destination healthy and safe from COVID-19. We currently don't have ample community spreading of the virus, and we want to keep it that way!

Our people are ready for the challenge but we need your help!

What does the Executive Order 2020-023 signed into effect by Governor Wanda Vázquez on March 15th mean for you?



Our world class attractions, historical sites and amenities are currently closed. Don't worry, they will be here waiting for you when you come back to visit!



For the duration of the island wide lockdown, you must stay inside your hotel room or lodging facility.

Visiting the pharmacy, supermarket, medical facilities, restaurants (carry out only) is only allowed between 5:00am and 9:00pm.



During stricter curfew hours (9:00pm - 5:00am) you should not be out in public, unless it's an emergency. Period.



Don't worry, you will still be able to get to and from the airport at all times with evidence of your travel itinerary.



What will happen if I choose not to stick to these guidelines? You will be fined \$5,000 and risk 6 months of jail time. No joke! We rather you save the money to come back and visit us later when we are ready to host!

We're very sad your visit has coincided with a global health emergency that has taken us all for a spin. The Puerto Rican people are eager to host you again, when the time is right.

Lastly, if you are currently on the Island and your travel plans have been altered, send us evidence of your travel itinerary to BackAfterCovid@tourism.pr.gov. We promise to get back to you within 30 days and treat you to a complimentary experience in Puerto Rico to one of our most beautiful attractions when you come back.

We can't wait to host you again soon.

Stay safe and healthy! For future travel guidance visit: discoverpuertorico.com



